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you want to learn everything you’ve ever wanted to know
but have never before known because nobody has ever
known? In short: Do you want to know if witches really
exist?” Being a witch is hard work, especially because
they have to keep it a secret all the time! Being evil,
flying in those impossible broomsticks, mixing all kind
of plants together to create the perfect evil potions
and spells... it is an enduring task! Aunt Amarga is a
witch, and probably the only one left. That is why she
decides to share this Witches Handbook with her nephews,
so that all the all-time secrets of witches don’t go
along with her! Readers of all ages will laugh along as
they learn everything about the magic world of witches.
Read the first pages right here:
A Treasury Of Curious George H. A. Rey 2004-10-25 “He
was a good little monkey and always very curious.” This
is how H. A. Rey and his wife, Margret, first introduced
their now beloved troublemaker-hero to young readers in
1941. In this hefty 192-page hardcover treasury, Curious
George fans will find eight stories based on the popular

Curious George at the Parade H. A. Rey 1999-10-25 George
is excited to be in the city- it's the day of the big
parade! But when the parade is delayed, George is
distracted. He is also hungry. When it looks like a
snack is just within reach, George has an idea. Soon the
ball is rolling through another mischievous adventure.
Happy Birthday, Curious George H. A. Rey 2016-08-02 It's
George’s birthday, and he is so excited! Join George in
this book of poems.
Curious George's 5-Minute Stories Margret Rey 2013
Presents thirteen stories featuring the ingenious little
monkey that can be read aloud in under five minutes.
Witches Handbook Mónica Carretero 2012-09-04 Winner at
the 2012 International Latino Book Awards. An
entertaining and bewitchingly illustrated guide that
will delight those who dare to venture into the
mysterious witches world. Three days ago, my brother and
I received the most mysterious letter from Aunt Amarga:
“Dear niece and nephew, There’s not much time left... Do
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primate, painted in Rey’s original watercolor and
charcoal style: Curious George Takes a Train (2002),
Curious George Visits a Toy Store (2002), Curious George
and the Dump Truck (1999), Curious George and the
Birthday Surprise (2003), Curious George Goes Camping
(1999), Curious George Goes to a Costume Party (2001),
Curious George Visits the Library (2003), and Curious
George in the Big City (2001). A wonderful collection
for your own mischievous monkey. For more monkey fun,
investigate www.curiousgeorge.com and discover all the
latest on Curious George books, promotions, games,
activities, and more!
Curious George in the Big Surprise H. A. Rey 2019 George
plans a big birthday surprise for the man with the
yellow hat.
Curious George in the Big Surprise! H. A. Rey 2019-02-19
Perfect for beginning readers who love Curious George.
Curious George has a big birthday surprise planned for
the man with the yellow hat. What could it be? Read and
see! Shhhh! It's the man with the yellow hat's birthday.
Curious George wants to surprise him—but not without a
lot of laughs along the way! Join Curious George on a
fun adventure as he heads out to choose the perfect
present for the man on his birthday. With speech
bubbles, repetitions, and easy-to-read words, this
format offers an accessible and fun reading experience
for young readers beginning their own reading journey.
Dinosaur Goes to the Store Ken Alside 2016-07-15 One
little dinosaur is having a birthday, and its his
familys job to get ready for the big party. This book
takes beginning readers on a trip to the store the day
before the big day, as two dinosaurs grab a shopping
cart and make sure they have everything they need to
host a great gathering of friends and family. From the
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ingredients needed to bake a cake to birthday presents
and decorations, these dinos are on a mission to make it
the best birthday party ever!
Curious George Curious You: On Your Way! H. A. Rey
2008-04-21 Curious You: On Your Way! is a perfect
sendoff for children of all ages entering a new phase of
their lives. Follow along with George in classic scenes
from many of his original books as he provides words of
congratulations and encouragement to anyone who has
accomplished much but still has many things to see, to
do, and to dream! The ideal gift book for a graduation,
a promotion, or any occasion, Curious You: On Your Way!
helps to celebrate all of the milestones of our lives.
This inspirational story reminds readers young and old
who are moving up or moving on that they have a special
someone cheering for them as far as their curiosity can
take them!
Curious George The Boat Show (CGTV Reader) H. A. Rey
2008-05-19 When his friend Bill asks George to mind his
model boat, George accidentally sinks the boat right
before a model boat competition. Experimenting with the
buoyancy of his toys, though, George is able to
construct another boat that floats. Level one in
Houghton’s new reader line means that text is minimal
and simple, perfect for readers learning to sound out
words and looking at art for visual clues. Activities
include making a paper boat and experimenting with
buoyancy.
Curious George in the Big City H. A. Rey 2010-09-06 When
the man with the yellow hat promises to buy George a
holiday surprise during their trip to the city, George
decides he wants to give his friend a surprise too. But
it isn't long before the little monkey's curiosity gets
him into trouble and he gets separated from his friend.
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Though he has fun seeing the tourist sites and all the
sparkling decorations, what he enjoys most is finding
his best friend and enjoying the city together.
The Best Birthday Gift Barbara Bakowski 2017-12-13 Read
Along or Enhanced eBook: Nana teaches Nate that the best
birthday gift doesn't come in a box. Character concept:
Fairness: Listen to others.
Curious George's First Day Of School (read-Aloud) H. A.
Rey 2014-08-15 It’s the first day of school and George
has been invited to Mr. Apple’s class to be a special
helper! George is just the right monkey for the job—that
is, until he starts to make his usual mischief. A
mixture of red and yellow paint makes orange . . . a
mixture of yellow and blue makes green. . . . and a
mixture of all the paint colors makes a big mess! After
a speedy adventure up and down the halls of the school,
George and Mr. Apple clean up the classroom—with a
little help from George’s new friends. This ebook
contains audio narration.
Happy Easter, Curious George H. A. Rey 2010-02-15 George
and the man with the yellow hat head to the park on a
fine Easter morning. George sees the children in the
park enjoying all kinds of activities, including dyeing
Easter eggs. George has never dyed eggs before and he
can't wait to join in. He has so much fun playing with
colors and patterns. Then he sees a man losing the eggs
they have decorated, so George decides to help as only a
monkey can. But wait! Can George help find the missing
Easter Bunny too? Includes glittery egg-decorating
stickers!
Curious George Cleans Up (CGTV Reader) H. A. Rey
2007-04-23 George is excited about his new rug, but
happiness gives way to dread when he accidentally spills
grape juice on it. George tries everything he can think
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of to clean the stain, with hilarious results!
See Me Run Paul Meisel 2012-06-05 Happiness is a day in
the park for a pack of joyful pups, in this Theodor
Seuss Geisel Honor-winning Level D early reader. See me
run. A happy, fuzzy gold mutt is running through the
park when he finds some friends. So he joins the crowd,
and together they run, chase, and play in the mud. Then
they begin to dig-- and find the mother lode, a huge
pile of bones. But when the bones magically arrange
themselves into a dinosaur-- who isn't very happy to be
woken up-- the dogs have to run again! Energetic,
cartoon-style illustrations of this pack of mischievous
dogs accompany the simple text, adding plenty of visual
humor and detail to delighjt young readers. Filled with
personality and fun, this pack of pups is bound for
adventure! The award-winning I Like to Read® series
focuses on guided reading levels A through G, based upon
Fountas and Pinnell standards. Acclaimed authorillustrators--including winners of Caldecott, Theodor
Seuss Geisel, and Coretta Scott King honors--create
original, high quality illustrations that support
comprehension of simple text and are fun for kids to
read with parents, teachers, or on their own! Suitable
for late kindergarten readers, Level D books use a wider
vocabulary and more complex plots with multiple scenes.
They feature longer sentences and greater variety in
sentence structure than the prior levels. Move onto
Level E books next!
Curious George And The Rocket Margret Rey 2016-01-12
This lively story captures George’s adventure of
becoming the first space monkey from the classic Curious
George Gets a Medal.
Curious George Goes To The Beach (read-Aloud) H. A. Rey
2012-11-12 One hot summer day, George and the man with
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the yellow hat go to the beach. What fun George has at
the beach! What fun he has feeding the seagulls! It's
fun, that is, until they fly away with something
valuable and George must find a clever way to save the
day. The audio for this Read-Aloud ebook was produced
and engineered by Perry Geyer at Cybersound Recording
Studios (349 Newbury St., Ste. 201, Boston, MA 02115).
Music theme composed by Cybersound Studios (Perry Geyer,
Silvio Amato, Michael Africk, Greg Hawkes). Engineers:
Perry Geyer (music production and sound design), Rob
Whitaker (editing and mixing engineer), Samuel Creager
(editing, sound design, and mixing engineer), Marcus
Clark, Corey Rupp. Assistant engineers: Dave Chapman,
Mike Pekarski, Justin Sheriff, Daniel Wrigley, Andrew
Sardinha, Mami Ienaga, Kevin Notar, Maria Goulamhoussen.
Sheridan Willard, John Huang, John Schmidt. Voiceover by
Joyce Kulhawik.
Carrie's Surprise Joanne D. Meier 2004-08 Learn about
the sound of the hard C, as Carrie and her father make a
cake and card for Carrie's mom's birthday.
Curious George and the Birthday Surprise 2009-01-19 When
the man with the yellow hat tells George that he is
planning a surprise, George's curiosity gets the best of
him when he finds a hat, noisemakers, decorations, and
games. Reissue.
Margret & H.A. Rey's Curious George and the Birthday
Surprise 2006
Curious George The Surprise Gift (CGTV 8x8) H. A. Rey
2008-10-08 The Man with the Yellow Hat brings home a
birthday present for a friend, and in an effort to
distract George and prevent him from opening the gift,
the man gives George an orange to “unwrap.” The curious
monkey discovers that there are many other things to
unwrap besides presents (like the bathroom walls with
curious-george-and-the-birthday-surprise

their peeling wallpaper!), but maybe not all of them can
be rewrapped. Full-color activities: a matching and
twenty questions game, a birthday idea space, and a
think-more-about-it section.
Curious George Says Thank You Margret Rey 2012-10-09
George shows his gratitude in this story starring
everyone’s favorite monkey! George is thrilled to get a
thank-you card in the mail from his friend Betsy. It
makes him want to send thank-you cards to everyone he
knows. Who can he thank? George tries to remember all
the people who have been nice to him. But tracking them
down to deliver his homemade cards soon becomes a
challenge . . .
Curious George Race Day (CGTV Reader) H. A. Rey
2010-09-06 Curious George is helping Professor Wiseman
train for a race, but she thinks running is boring. Can
George find a way to show her that running is fun before
the big race?
Curious George in the Snow H. A. Rey 2009-12-14 George
and the man with the yellow hat enjoy watching the
winter sports competition. When they stop to warm up
with some cocoa, George's curiosity about the racing
equipment leads to some wild rides up and down the
slopes. He creates quite a stir at the resort, and may
even create a new sport! The adventures of Curious
George continue in an all-new series beginning in fall
1998 with eight new stories. Written and illustrated in
the style of Margret and H. A. Rey, the books appear in
paperback (8 x 8") and hardcover editions and feature
the art of Vipah Interactive, the animators of HMI's
Curious George CD-ROMs.
Curious George: A Halloween Boo Fest H. A. Rey
2018-07-17 It's Halloween! Curious George and his
friends take turns surprising each other with a good
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“BOO!” Whether leaping out of crunchy leaf piles,
surprising friends in silly costumes, or jumping out in
the pumpkin patch, George discovers that shouting “BOO!”
is one of the best parts of a spooky and fun-filled
Halloween. For more monkey fun, check out
www.curiousgeorge.com and discover all the latest books,
promotions, games, activities, and more!
Curious George Goes Swimming H. A. Rey 2019-06-11 Spend
a splashy summer day at the pool with Curious George! In
this storybook, George helps his friend Lucy learn to
swim, despite her fears. But can our favorite
mischievous little monkey follow the pool rules? Curious
George and his friend are spending a fun summer day at
their local pool. Kids are swimming, diving, and playing
pool games, and there's even a snack stand! George can't
wait to spend the whole day in the water, but when he
sees his friend Lucy afraid to swim, George wants to
help. Join George as he learns the pool rules and has
lots of summer fun at the pool!
Curious George and the Birthday Surprise H. A. Rey
2003-09-22 When the man with the yellow hat tells George
that he is planning a surprise, of course George is
curious. Before long George finds a hat, noisemakers,
decorations, and games. It must be a birthday! But whose
birthday is it? That’s the surprise! This paperback
edition now includes a maze and a birthday vocabulary
seek-and-find.
Brownilocks and the Three Bowls of Cornflakes Enid
Richemont 2016-01-04 In this classic twist on the
traditional fairy tale, meet Brownilocks the bear. She
gets hungry while she's out for a walk in the woods and
finds a tasty surprise! Three delicious bowls of
cornflakes have been left out for breakfast, but what
happens when Mom, Dad, and Sam come home?
curious-george-and-the-birthday-surprise

The Dinosaur Museum Robert Rosen 2018-11-16 Mrs.
Murphy’s class is on a field trip. However, Tim and
James keep fighting. Will they ever stop fighting?
Curious George Visits the Library Margret Rey 2003-08-25
So many books—and one busy monkey! George is lucky to
arrive at the library just in time for story hour. But
it’s not easy for a little monkey to sit still too long
. . . From selecting books to getting his very own
library card, George’s day at the library makes reading
fun for little ones.
Sweet Dreams, Curious George Margret Rey 2013-10-29 What
will it take to get a monkey back to sleep in the middle
of the night? George is so excited about reading Chicken
Little, the new book from the library! But when George
goes to sleep, he dreams that the sky is falling, just
like in his book! What is a woken-up little monkey to do
in the middle of the night? Ask for another story, jump
on the bed, drink some warm milk? With the help of the
man with the yellow hat and a telescope, he finds a
starry solution that will turn his scary dreams into
sweet dreams. With art in the style of H.A. Rey and
engaging yet soothing text, this book will lull young
readers into their own pleasant slumber.
Jorge el curioso y los bomberos/ Curious George and the
Firefighters (bilingual edition) H. A. Rey 2010-05-03
After creating a mess at the local fire station while
taking a tour, George is swept along with the
firefighters to the scene of a fire. Although he isn’t
able to help put out the fire, George brings his own set
of special monkey talents to the situation and proves
that maybe a fire dog shouldn’t be the only animal
allowed to come along for the ride. This new
English/Spanish edition includes highly readable text.
Curious George Magnetic Maze Book H. A. Rey 2012-05 Help
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Curious George and friends explore their way through
interactive mazes in this vibrantly illustrated magnetic
playbook with six magnetic pieces and five fun mazes!
Curious George Learns the Alphabet H. A. Rey 2012-03-16
Readers learn the alphabet along with George as the man
in the yellow hat teaches the curious monkey how to
read.
Curious George Goes to a Movie H. A. Rey 2009-12-15 The
movie that George and the man with the yellow hat have
been waiting to see is now playing! Once inside the
darkened theater, George is curious about the light
coming from the back of the room. As usual, George's
curiosity gets him into trouble but his clever tricks
save the day. The adventures of Curious George continue
in an all-new series beginning in fall 1998 with eight
new stories. Written and illustrated in the style of
Margret and H. A. Rey, the books will appear in
paperback (8 x 8") and hardcover editions and will
feature the art of Vipah Interactive, the animators of
HMI's Curious George CD-ROMs.
Curious George Discovery Day Houghton Mifflin Company
2007 See what George discovers--letters, shapes,
numbers, sounds, colors, time, senses--and learn right
along with him in this interactive book with touch-andfeel surprises, flaps, pull tabs, wheels, and foldouts!
This book is chock-full of fun and games for the
youngest readers! Kids can . . . * Count the puffy
balloons * Spin the wheel from primary to secondary
colors * Lift shaped tabs to look for George * Open
twenty-six alphabet flaps * Turn the hands of the clock
* Pull tabs to read the sounds that farm animals make *
Open the pop-up at the end of the book to discover
George's birthday surprise
Curious George Visits a Toy Shop Margret Rey 2006-01-01
curious-george-and-the-birthday-surprise

There are so many fun toys in Mr. Herb's store. Which
should George play with? Why not everything? It doesn't
take long for a mischievous monkey to make a mountain of
a mess.
Curious George and the Ice Cream Surprise Monica Perez
2011 In the hot days of summer, Curious George the
monkey looks for ways to stay cool, including going to
the pool, playing in the sprinklers, and drinking
lemonade, but what he really wants is a visit from the
ice cream truck.
We're Going on a Dinosaur Dig Anastasia Suen 2012-08-01
Book Features: • 24 pages, 8 inches x 8 inches • Ages
5-7, Grades K-1 leveled readers • Simple, easy-to-read
pages with vibrant illustrations • Features before and
after reading vocabulary • Includes reading tips and
comprehension and extension activities The Magic Of
Reading: Introduce young learners to the magic of
reading with We're Going on a Dinosaur Dig. This 24-page
fictional adventure book features vibrant illustrations
and simple language to practice early reading
comprehension skills. Hands-On Reading Adventure: A
group of friends go on an adventure to dig for dinosaur
bones but find something much greater! Follow along as
three best friends hike through grass, explore a jungle,
and sludge through mud only to find an unexpected
surprise. Features: More than just a fun story, this
kids book also includes pre- and post-reading vocabulary
lists, as well as reading tips for mid-story interaction
and engagement. The book also includes end-of-book
comprehension and extension activities. Leveled Books:
Vibrant illustrations and leveled text work together to
tell a fun story and promote reading comprehension
skills. The book engages kindergarteners and first
graders with short, simple language and high-interest
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topics like dinosaurs. Why Rourke Educational Media:
Since 1980, Rourke Publishing Company has specialized in
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publishing engaging and diverse non-fiction and fiction
books for children in a wide range of subjects that
support reading success on a level that has no limits.
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